
 

 
Date : June 14, 2021     

 
To our valued customers 
 

Discontinuation Announcement / New Product Announcement 
 
First of all, we would like to thank you for your continuous support in purchasing and handling TASCO 

products. We wouldn’t be where we are today without you during these hard times with the worldwide 
pandemic. 
During this time, we have been trying out new ways to improve the satisfaction of our customers with new 

products. We have thereupon decided to discontinue some products, and introduce a new line-up of vacuum 
pumps. 
 
Discontinuing Products (will be discontinued once out of current stock): 
 TA150SA-2-220 
 TA150SB-2-220 
 TA150XA-220 
 TA150XB-220 
 TA150XC-220 
 TA150XX-220 
 
New Products: 
 TA150SV-EXP 
 TA150SW-EXP 
 TA150XJ-EXP 
 TA150XK-EXP 
 TA150XL-EXP 
 
All new products are in our new HVAC/R TASCO TOOL CATALOG.  
If you have any questions at all, please let us know and we will get back to you as soon as we can. 
Thank you for your time and please continue to take care of the health of yourself, family, and loved ones. 
We await to hear your comments.  
 

    ICHINEN TASCO CO., LTD. 
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